


 
 

 

 

 

Clarification 

 

Dear shareholders of Saudi Cable Company, 

 
Referring to the Chairman of the Board of Directors' letter of notification regarding 

the business and contracts with Saudi Cable Company in which the former Board 

member ,Yusuf Ahmed Zainal Yusuf Ali Reza, has an indirect interest in for the 

financial year ended 31/12/2021, we wish to clarify that the nature of the amount 

mentioned in the letter of notification (annex 1) is a zakat obligation and a share of 

the loss resulting from liquidation and not a business and contract as stipulated in 

Article (71) of the Companies' Law. This explanation does not represent any 

contractual relationship between Saudi Cable Company and Zakka, as Zakka ceased 

to operate in late 2019 on the grounds of liquidation and did not enter into any 

business or contracts thereafter. 

 

 
Abdulrahman I. Alkhayal 

Chairman of Saudi Cable Company 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


